
 
 
You have received this email as you asked to be included in our mail listings, when you hired a costume from us. If you don't wish to receive  our 
newsletters please email us at petticoat.lane@clear.net.nz and ask to be removed from our newsletter list.  

 

    

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 Dear Customer,                                                  November 2024  
Happy days are here again with sunshine, open roads and more new costumes in store to choose from. Don’t 
forget to book ahead to secure your favourite Christmas costumes. 
                                                                                                                   Gabrielle and the Team @ Petticoat Lane                                                

 

New Hire Costumes  
 

    

 

 
 

 

    

Petticoat Lane Costume Hire is now searching for new staff members to 
join our fabulous team. If you are looking for casual work up to 15 hours 
per week please apply to The Manager for the job position details. 

 

  

Classic gemstone 

lace and ribbon 

chokers to elevate 

your costume 

character look. 
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